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To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to voice my concern about the Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016 introduced by Mr.
 Rob Pyne MP as a Private Member's Bill.
My objection is that this Bill seeks to remove all protections and puts in no safeguards for the mother and
 unborn child.
This Bill would make Queensland's Abortion Law one of the worst in the world and therefore needs serious
 consideration to realise the impact of such a Law on the well being of all involved.
I have written to express my views as an Australian citizen and a Queenslander and therefore part of this
 community so that you may gain an understanding of the current attitudes and expectations in this very
 community.

Regards,
Nicole Young
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